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The Chair for Crop Functional Genomics at the University of Bonn invites  
applications for the position of a 

 

POSTDOC IN PLANT MOLECULAR 
GENETICS 

Two years, EG 13 TV-L 

Research in the Crop Functional Genomics group is focused on the 
molecular, genetic and genomic dissection of maize root system 
development. 

We are seeking a highly motivated postdoctoral researcher with a solid 
background in plant molecular genetics as documental by publications. 
Experience in the genetic analysis of grass species such as maize, 
barley, sorghum or rice would be beneficial. Experience in the analysis of 
RNA-Seq data is advantageous. 

The applicant should hold a PhD in Biology, Agriculture or a related field, 
be able to independently solve problems and to work in a team and 
collaborate with other research groups. 

We offer a stimulating interdisciplinary work environment and active 
collaborations and exchange with national and international partners. 

The position can also provide a starting point to establish an independent 
research group for instance by applying to the Emmy Noether program. 
Therefore, applications suggesting own research ideas in cereal genetics 
and genomics are also welcome. 

Applications including a letter of motivation, CV with publication list, a 
description of research experience including applied methods, certificates 
and contact details of two references should be submitted as a single pdf 
file in German or English by e-mail to: 

sekretariat-cfg@uni-bonn.de 

Application will be open until the position is filled. 

For further information see www.hochholdinger-lab.uni-bonn.de or 
contact Prof. Dr. Frank Hochholdinger (hochholdinger@uni-bonn.de). 
 
The University of Bonn is an equal opportunity employer. 

The University of Bonn is committed to increasing the proportion of 
women in science and thus explicitly invites qualified female scientists to 
apply for this position. Preference will be given to disabled candidates 
with essentially the same qualifications. 
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